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         Item #10-4830 

 

 

 

 

March 5, 2010 

 

 

TO:   Alderman Helding, Chairman 

 Public Works & Services Committee 

 

FROM: John Rooney 

 Assistant Commissioner/Engineering 

 

RE: State Project ID:  2440-07-00/70, 7
th
 Street (STH 20), Marquette Street to Main Street 

 

 

The Wisconsin Dept. of Transportation has completed a pavement design report for the 7
th
 Street project.  The 

recommendation from WisDOT is for hot-mixed asphalt on the STH 20 project from 9
th
 Street to Main Street, 

including the roundabout.  The City of Racine has requested 9” of Portland cement concrete pavement for the project 

to be consistent with other pavements done on connecting highway projects in the downtown area.  The difference 

calculated is $119,191.59 in additional costs for Portland cement concrete pavement. 

 

If the Committee agrees the appropriate action would be to approve the 9” Portland cement concrete pavement for the 

project and send a copy of the resolution showing that support to WisDOT for their use.  Upon receipt of the 

resolution, WisDOT will follow up with a revised project agreement to capture the additional cost.  It is further 

recommended that the Committee approve the revised project agreement from WisDOT.  Funding for this additional 

cost will be provided in the 2011 Capital Improvement Project budget.  

 

 
Cc:  Joy Hansche 

       File 2440-07-00/70 


